WINTER 2019

LCC @ GWES

Even though February is a short month due to snow days and days of for February break, we found time for fun. It was a month of hearts and flowers, with plenty of Valentine Day crafting. The kids enjoyed helping decorate the bulletin board outside the classroom. They made crafts with Mr. John in honor of Valentine's Day.

In addition we also had a month filed with fun enrichment programing. We have a large portion of our children who have embraced the game of chess. When the chess master comes they are eager to learn more about the game. Coach Chris also came this month to help with team sports. Brad, from Paper Heart Puppets paid us a visit and the kids had the opportunity to participate in a puppet making workshop. Ninja Cat Studios came in and taught us some fancy cookie decorating tricks, the kids enjoying decorating and of course eating their masterpiece. We had the opportunity to make jewelry this month too, our group of kids are very creative and it's always a joy to see what their imagination can come up with!

In addition to the fun we still worked with the tutor 3 times each week. We had plenty of time to play in the gym and play games each day. We are looking forward to March and hopefully some warmer days. It is filled with some great Enrichment for the kids as well. We will enjoy visits from Ziggo the Magician, The Nature of things, Coach Chris, Paper Heart Puppets and Ninja Cat Studios.

We are grateful to the parents who Call, send letters or email us when students are not here. We are separate from the school so notification most times does not reach us and we need to Call you .to verify where your child should be.



3/1: Ziggo the Magician

3/11: Nature of Things

3/18: Coach Chris

3/22: Paper Heart Puppets

3/25: Ninja Cat Studios

Contact Info:

Www.lakelandchildrens.com

528.8323

Joline Johannes Site Supervi-

sor

REMINDER: SCHOOL & LCC are closed on March 7th and 8th!

